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 Ruby News 

The children used language like more and less using the hedgehogs this 

week. We transferred our knowledge of numbers into the wood on a number 

hunt and collected objects to represent the numbers. Some children found 

numbers more or less than others.  

 

 

 

In Ruby this week the children have been 

developing their social and story skills in the 

ocean tray.  

 

 

 

 

We have looked carefully at the 

shapes and colours of our faces this 

week.  

 

Counting is always fun with dance moves! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_MVzXKfr6e8  

I am looking forward to see you all at parents evening next week! 

Miss Tyler  ☺               


